
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  

CC: Dan Okada, Assistant Director of Investigations   

From: Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety and Investigations Specialist 

Date: 11/29/2023 

Re:  OIG Certification Memo for Case Number: 2021OPA-0092 

 
OIG Certification Memo with Note: 

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case number 2021OPA-0092. The investigation is certified as 
thorough, timely, and objective.   

NOTE: Per previous discussions with OPA, OIG has yet to review surveillance videos from the Hyatt and 
from the light rail. Lack of review will not impact the certification moving forward considering the time 
constraints, however the addition of those files will make the IAPro file more complete. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety and Investigations Specialist  

                           


